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It is absolutely mandate that the govement should focus on the reduction of plastic production and the use of 
plastics and recycling.  I am in full support of these issues being dealt with.  However, the facility currently 
being proposed is absoutely NOT a viable area due to the fact that it would be near waterways and residentual 
living and nearby farms. There could be huge associated risks and consequences of toxicity to the community 
and animals.  This facility should be build in an industrial area, far away from waterways or residents.  A much 
better solution and planning needs to be seriously considered.  This is a very serious issue and needs to be re-
examined. 
 

 




